
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
30 September 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 Parent Information Evening 
Wednesday 13 October 2021, 6.30pm – 7.30pm 

 
You are invited to come into school between 6.30pm and 7.30pm on Wednesday 13 October 2021, to 
attend our Year 6 Parent Information Evening.  The evening is aimed at parents and carers whose 
children are in Year 6 and are in the process of applying for a secondary school place. 
 
There will be a presentation at 6.30pm, delivered by our Co-Headteachers, and then an option to stay on 
to ask questions. The evening is intended to provide you with the information you need, in order to decide 
if you would like to apply for your child to join King Edward VI School.  
 
The presentations and Q&A session will take place in the Performing Arts Centre. It is advised that you 
park at Spring Lane. The Performing Arts Centre will be signposted for your convenience. If you are on 
foot, you should enter via the Spring Lane gate and walk up past the Dome. 
 
If you would like to join us for this evening can I please ask that you fill in this form by Friday 8 October 
2021. You can book up to three places, so please feel free to bring your child with you. 
 

Open Evening 
6pm-7pm or 7pm-8pm, Thursday 21 October 2021 

 
We are also hosting an Open Evening for prospective students, parents and carers. This provides another 
opportunity to visit the school, see the different subjects in action, explore the site and meet the staff and 
students.  
 
You do not need to sign up to this event, but should arrive at 6pm for a 7pm departure or at 7pm for an 
8pm departure. We are offering a choice of two visit windows in order to provide a Covid-secure 
environment. For the same reason we are asking that visitors please wear masks. Each slot will begin with 
a presentation, delivered by our Co-Headteachers, and then families will be free to explore the school. 
 

Applying to Secondary School 
 

I would also like to remind you that you must apply for a secondary school place for the 2022/2023 school 
year by the closing date of 31 October 2021. It is crucial that you get your applications in on time in order 
to have the best chance of securing your child’s place at the secondary school of your choice. Further 
information can be found here. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully 

     
Rob Herbert    

Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/dfP8EyvFsf
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-learning/schools/school-places/apply-for-a-secondary-school-place-20222023/

